
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                8th November 2019                         
 

On Friday 6th December at 7.00pm, Codsall Parish Council are holding their annual 

Carol Singing around the Christmas Tree in Station Road. There will be a Christmas 

Fair with Christmas stalls, a live band and street entertainers. The Christmas Fair will 

be open from approximately 4.00pm until 8.30pm. 

 

Children in Years 3 and 4 are invited to sing in Birches First School’s Choir, performing 

two songs from our KS2 Christmas Play. Please could parents bring their child to 

Station Road at 6.45pm to meet up with members of the school staff team. The team 

will be in the area between Blunts shoe shop and the old Lloyds Bank. Families and 

friends are also warmly invited to this community event.  

 

I would be grateful if you would let us know if your child will be attending so that we 

have an idea of expected numbers and to ensure that we have enough singers to 

perform! Please confirm their attendance via your Parent Pay account, selecting Carols 

Around the Tree (there is no charge). 

 

This is a lovely evening for all the family. I look forward to seeing everyone there, 

wrapped up warm and perhaps even with a Santa hat on! 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs J Ferretti  

Acting Headteacher 

  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


